


Salisbury Association Land Trust - Trail Bridge

fitzmurph@optonline.net <fitzmurph@optonline.net>
Wed 12/13/2023 6:24 PM
To:​Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>;​Miles Todaro <mtodaro@salisburyct.us>

Dear Abby,
 
Please see below:
 
 
Answers to Land trust bridge questions.
 

The photo is just an example of a log bridge.  
A tree for the bridge will be cut on site near the crossing location.
The span is 25 feet.  
 
Locust sills would be set back 2-3 feet from the stream edge and anchored with 4' rebar 
No soil disturbance on the banks.  
The sill ends are high up on the banks above the high water marks of recent heavy flooding.
There will be no encroachment into the stream or bank sides.
 
The stream flows in a straight line in the bridge area.   
 
The work would be done by Greenagers 
 

 
If you need anything further please let me know.
 
Thank you,
 
Diane Fitzmyer Murphy
Salisbury Asssociiation Land Trust
 
 
 
Photo of the area where the bridge will replace the rock crossing.
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Location of bridge to replace stepping rocks.
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